
ORC no-show policy 

 

ORC groups offer the opportunity to researchers and students to attend the annual Oncology Research 
Center Day. Offering coffee breaks and lunch costs money. To reduce wasting means we expect you to 
be present if you have registered. If you cannot attend, we ask you to inform ORC (orc@vub.be) as soon 
as possible. Registration can be cancelled until one week prior to the event, unless otherwise stated. In 
case of no-show without timely notification or valid justification, an appropriate sanction will follow.  
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